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 13th July 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

YEARS 5 & 6 END OF YEAR SERVICE AT BOURNE ABBEY CHURCH 

 

We will be holding an End of Year Service for Years 5 and 6 at Bourne Abbey Church on 

Monday 17th July.  All children from Years 5 and 6 will attend this special service 

together and will be joined by pupils from Bourne Elsea Park.  I am sorry therefore 

that on this occasion there will not be room in Church for parents/carers to join us. 

 

We will be walking with the children to and from the church and would therefore be 

grateful if you would ensure that they have applied sun-cream before coming to school 

and have a sunhat to wear if needed or a raincoat depending on the weather.  Please 

also make sure that they have suitable footwear. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr P Bellamy 

Head of School 


